
THAT’S WHAT’S UP!!! 

Weekly Troop news for BSA Troop 112 

February 2, 2021 

  

1. Scout Sunday. Thanks to the boys and adults came and helped out greeting and cleaning up 

after the church service this last Sunday! It was great to thank our sponsor, and worship 

together!! 

 2. Winter Reward!! This month we will be doing Winter Reward (WR) at Trinity Pines in one 

of the chalets/cabins. All scouts who attended Winter Survival in January and all adults are 

eligible. Please sign up now! Tubing, exploring McCall, snow capture-the-flag – it’s going to be 

a (snowy) blast!!    Fri 19th – Sunday 21st 

 3. Willow Creek Campout: Unfortunately the annual Willow Creek competition that the boys 

so look forward to has been cancelled again, now for the second year in a row. The Patrol 

Leaders’ Council (PLC) and Troop Committee will be discussing what to do with the March and 

April campouts in light of this. 

 4. NYLT – National Youth Leader Training for First Class scouts, 14 or older. 18-23 July, the 

week before summer camp. Sign-up ASAP!!  

 5. Summer Camp: Camp Easton registration is available for this summer, 24-31 July. We have 

only one Boy Scout spot left. 

 6. Medical Forms: WE NEED ALL OF YOU TO RE-UP 

YOUR CAMPING MEDICAL FORMS! Some of them are 

expired this month. 

7. Calendar:  

February 19-21: Winter Reward “camp-in” 

March Court of Honor 

March 19-21: TBD campout 

April 9-11: Willow Creek CANX – TBD campout 

May: Switch-A-Roo campout 

 


